From: Bill Coughlin (nilhgouc@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 6:57 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington? almost one-third of the state? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Bill Coughlin 8904 Franklin Ave Gig Harbor, WA 98332 nilhgouc@hotmail.com (253) 312-2538

From: Brian Venable (brainscience2003@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Friday, February 5, 2021 2:21 AM **To:** Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Brian Venable 14300 Greenwood Ave N Apt 214 Seattle, WA 98133 brainscience2003@yahoo.com (206) 466-5867

From: David Baine (bowtyguy@comcast.net) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 11:41 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

David Baine 32116 42nd PI SW Federal Way, WA 98023 bowtyguy@comcast.net (235) 944-1963

From: Jan Pierson (janthenewageman@olypen.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 10:59 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Jan Pierson PO Box 1153 Port Townsend, WA 98368 janthenewageman@olypen.com (360) 385-7048

From: Jane Hall (janejahall@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 10:18 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Jane Hall 6507 19th Ave NE Seattle, WA 98115 janejahall@hotmail.com (206) 359-2644

From: Stephanie Breiding (basschick79@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 5:53 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Breiding 16260 NE 18th St Bellevue, WA 98008 basschick79@hotmail.com (425) 443-2204

From: Anne Hepfer (anneoverseas@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Friday, February 5, 2021 1:59 PM **To:** Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Anne Hepfer 1200 Boylston Ave Seattle, WA 98101 anneoverseas@yahoo.com (206) 850-7019